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As our 2023/2024 season comes to an end, we would like to say THANK
YOU to everyone who curled this season. We had a successful year of
memberships, spiels and great times had by all. 

We look forward to seeing everyone throughout the summer and back
again on the ice in October.  Cheers!
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THANK YOU

The club will be holding our annual garage sale to raise money for various
projects and facility repairs.  
The garage sale will be held on Friday, May 10, 5:30 - 8:30 pm and
Saturday, May 11, 9 am -12 pm.  

We are looking for volunteers to help with set-up, running the sale and
clean-up afterwards. If you are available and would like to help out please
contact: David Brunelle at davidbrunelle@rogers.com or 705-716-7124.  

PCC GARAGE SALE
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PEA SOUP
The 49th Pea Soup Speil was a great success!

Mike Foster skipped his team to a second
consecutive win to be the champions of this
year's spiel - defeating team Jason Lefaive in the
finals.

We are looking forward to having everyone
back again for the 50th Pea Soup from March 7-
9, 2025!

THOMPSON SPIEL
Together with the Thompson family, we hosted
Coldwater, Midland and Elmvale at our annual

Thompson Spiel. We welcomed all Barbies to
the club for a fun evening of curling, games and

prizes. 

Congratulations to the Coldwater Curling Club
for their third consecutive win! 

Thank you to all the ladies who donated prizes,
helped decorate and partake in the festivities!

We look forward to hosting the spiel again in
2025.  
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LEAGUE HIGHLIGHTS

The ladies league welcomed many new
curlers to the league this year. We may
not have had a full house most nights, but
there were plenty of laughs regardless. 

Thank you to everyone who joined in over
the season. We hope to see you again
next year!

Ladies League

The Monday night men's league held
three sessions of seven games and hosted
a Skin’s night on their last evening. 

The league will have a new convenor for
the 2024/2025 season. Thank you to Ken
McCrimmon for taking over the league. 

A big thank you to Richard Lablanc for his
years running the league. 

Mens League

Day League
The Day League enjoyed a well-attended
23/24 season with a great group of friendly,
supportive and social people who love to
curl. We ended our season with an eight-
end Skins game. 
It was followed again by an awesome catered dinner by Glen Gardiner, our own Day League in-house
Chef. Now it's time to look forward to golfing, boating, and gardening. 
If you are considering joining Day League next year and have any questions, please contact Jerrie
McLean at jerrie.mclean@gmail.com.  See you next year!
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Thursday Competitive League

Congratulations to our “A”
Division – Club Champions -
Team Brain Duval with Dave
Ruston, Jason Lefaive and
Marc Duquette. 

Our “B” Division winners were
team David Brunelle with
Jamie Dietrich, Dale Lamb,
Chris Foley, and Janis Foley 

And congrats to our “C”
Division winners - team
Howard Bowen with Rob
Beaudoin, Dave Hamelin and
Colleen MacPhee.

See everyone next year!

A massive thank you to everyone who curled in our competitive league. Great curling by all. 
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The 14-team Friday Open Interclub League concluded their season on Friday, March 15. The top two
teams from the playoff round played at centre ice in Midland. 
Team Gignac was the winner over Team Carstairs and claimed the title for this year’s League
Championship. The other 12 teams played for skins on their final day. All 14 teams met up at Midland
CC for a season-ending potluck feast immediately after the games. This was a very successful year for
our league and showed again a great sense of partnership and cooperation between our two curling
clubs.

Friday Interclub League
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Sunday Rec League
The Sunday League ended on March 24 with the championship between Team Duval and Team Lefaive.
Congratulations to the Sunday League Champions Team Brian Duval Brian with Katie Moreau, Kadence
Stevens and Lori Zmijowskyj. 

We had a successful season and Thank You to everyone who played in the league and all the spares who
came in week to week this season. 

Social League
Thank you to everyone who joined in on Friday evenings. It was great to have a low-key, non-competitive
league to meet members and welcome new comers.  

We look forward to hosting the league again next year!
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